
Haverhill Post-Flood Damage Information 
Form 

As you know, due to flooding caused by the major rain event on August 8, 2023, some homes 
and businesses were affected and damaged.  The city of Haverhill is actively working with the 
State and the Massachusetts Emergency Management Agency (MEMA) in an effort to have the 
city authorized to receive disaster assistance programs from the State and federal 
government.  Part of seeking that designation includes understanding the value of property 
damage to the community.  We are asking residents and businesses to keep an accounting of 
their losses and expenses and to submit this form by 08/17/23 to meet MEMA filing deadlines. 
At this time, we do not know if the city, residents, and businesses will qualify for 
assistance.  
 

• This is a fillable pdf form which you may complete, save, and email back to 
adurkee@haverhillpolice .com no later than 08/17/23.  

 

Name* 

Address* 

Phone: 

Email* 

Description of damage* 

 

 

 

 

Estimated Depth of Water: 

Estimated value of damage* 

Do you have home or business insurance?     Yes  No 

Do you have flood insurance? Yes  No 

 


	Name: 
	address: 
	phone: 
	email: 
	desc damage: 
	water: 
	Text7: 
	Bus Ins: Off
	flood Ins: Off


